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St. Mary’s C.E. Primary School Rawtenstall, Haslingden Old Road, Rawtenstall, Rossendale, Lancashire, BB4 8RZ 

Wednesday 29th April 2020 
BRGS Entrance Exam Information 

Dear Year 5 parents 

  
If you are considering the possibility of your son or daughter moving on to high school at Bacup & 
Rawtenstall Grammar School (BRGS), now is the time to act.  Our entrance examination is scheduled 
for Saturday, September 12th 2020, provided we are out of the current lockdown and social 
distancing allows it. 
  
In order for your child to sit the entrance examination you first have to register them with us.  You 
are able to do this now by visiting our web-site and using the “Register” button.  Our web-site 
is www.brgs.org.uk, and if you click on “About Us” and then “Admissions” you will find the correct 
page.  The following link will take you directly there: 
  
https://www.brgs.org.uk/about-us/admissions 

  
On the admissions page you can read the essential information you need about applying to BRGS – 
you can download our guide to admissions - “the blue book”, along with parent’s guides, sample 
papers and watch our open evening information video. 
  
All registrations have to be completed by 12 noon on Tuesday 23rd June 2020.  The registration 
system will be locked at this point and school will not accept any registrations after this time. 
  
We don’t know whether we will be able to have an open evening this term.  If not, we are looking at 
the possibility of having one in late September/early October.  Obviously, this will be after your child 
has sat the entrance examination, but it will give you the chance to see the school for yourself. 
  
If there is anything to do with the registration process or the entrance examination you would like 
more information about, please get in touch with us at enquiries@brgs.org.uk. 
  
Many thanks 

  
Paul Reeves 

Deputy Headteacher 
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